
 

 
 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 28 October 2008 11:19 AM 
 
Subject: Rail increase 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I am writing in regard to the proposed increase in Rail Fares due to the fact that Independent Pricing 
and Regulatory Tribunal claims that the average train commuter earns $97,917. I earn half that 
amount per year and count myself as an average train commuter therefore the report is clearly 
incorrect. I travel from the Central Coast to Sydney 5 days a week and another increase would be a 
great burden on my finances. 
  
 

 
 
 


